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TAYLOR, WI- On Monday July 9th Democratic candidate for the 31st Senate District, Steve Boe 

received the endorsement of former State Representative, Chris Danou.  

"Steve Boe is the new leader that western Wisconsin needs to stand up to the misplaced 

priorities in the Capitol and to represent our common sense ‘get the job done’ values and 

work ethic. He will fight hard to invest in our schools, fix our roads and rebuild our 

communities. I urge my friends and constituents of the 31st Senate District to vote for Steve 

Boe Tuesday, August 14th." 

“I am honored to have received the endorsement from former representative Chris Danou. Chris 

was a champion for conservation efforts and western Wisconsin values,” said Boe. 

Steve Boe is a Democratic candidate committed to promoting a progressive vision for the state of 

Wisconsin. Boe, 34, grew up on a dairy farm in western Jackson County and currently works to 

support farm families and rural communities across the state.  

Chris Danou served in the Wisconsin Sate Legislature from 2009-2017 and is the former 

President of the Onalaska Professional Police Association.  
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